
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Banks Road Celebration Party Day 
 

Friday 27th May 
 

Children can come to school wearing red, white and blue. 
 

There will be lots of celebration activities taking place such as making and 
decorating crowns to wear, a ‘Find the Crown Jewels’ treasure hunt and a 

game of ‘The Queen’s Bingo’ and much more! 
 

We will be decorating the school with all of the lovely bunting that the children 
have been busy creating for homework.  If you have not yet sent your bunting 

flag in please send it to school by Monday 23rd May.   
If you wish to make another flag please do, the more the better!  A copy of 

the homework is attached. 
 

We will be having a ‘street party’ style picnic lunch outside (weather 
permitting) together as a whole school.  We will also have a visit from the ice 

cream van and every child will be able to have an ice cream. 
 

At the end of this special day of celebrations the children will receive a 
commemorative Banks Road gift as a memento of 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
 

To help us to make the day a success we would like to ask parents for a 
voluntary contribution (of £5, or as much as you would like).   

You can make your contribution via Pay360, or cash in an envelope marked 
‘Queen’s Jubilee party day’.  Thank you! 

 

https://banksroad.eschools.co.uk/web/pay360/590263

